

City of Concord, New Hampshire

Mayor Byron O. Champlin

TO: Members of City Council

FROM: Mayor Byron O. Champlin

DATE: March 22, 2024

RE: Contoocook River Local Advisory Committee

I propose the reappointment of the following individuals to the Contoocook River Local Advisory Committee for additional three-year terms expiring on April 30, 2027.

- Marco Philippon, Water Treatment Plant Superintendent, City of Concord.
- Jack Shields, 5 Steeple View, Penacook.

In accordance with Section 18 of the City Council Rules, these proposed appointments are being distributed to City Council as information in advance of formal action at the April 8, 2024 City Council meeting.